
Misleading  info  about  Echo
Summit  work  trying  to  be
curtailed
By Kathryn Reed

The start of regular twice-weekly phone calls between Caltrans
and Lake Tahoe officials began this morning.

South Shore folks are most concerned about the message that is
being delivered by the media outside the Lake Tahoe Basin.

A KTVU-TV anchorwoman on the 10pm May 4 broadcast mentioned
the closure over Echo Summit that begins May 11, but then
erroneously added how there will be horrendous delays for
weeks when the road is subject to controlled traffic.

The truth is this route in and out of the South
Shore is wall-to-wall vehicles on any busy weekend
– any season. What is different now is there is no
snow to contend with, which means the other routes

to get to the Bay Area and Sacramento will be an easy drive.

Caltrans is still not placing ads with local media outlets
despite the fact that people outside the basin go to Lake
Tahoe websites to get information about what is going on in
Tahoe.

Caltrans has contacted media in Reno that has been delivering
erroneous information.

Another meeting is scheduled for May 6 about outreach.

Mike Cook, local Caltrans project manager, told people during
the May 5 conference call that contractor C.C. Myers has been
mobilizing  equipment.  The  pre-grade  inspection  with  Tahoe
Regional Planning Agency is Friday.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/misleading-info-about-echo-summit-work-subject-of-conference-call/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/misleading-info-about-echo-summit-work-subject-of-conference-call/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/misleading-info-about-echo-summit-work-subject-of-conference-call/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2011/05/caltrans.jpg


Although there is a chance for rain May 9, that is still the
date slated for initial delays, with full closure beginning
some time May 11. The road will be closed for 10-14 days, with
motorists rerouted via Highway 88 past Kirkwood into the South
Shore. It adds a scenic 35 miles to the drive to South Lake
Tahoe.

Caltrans is planning to have a press conference in Placerville
May 11. Another one – more like a party – is planned for the
day the work on the rock wall is done and traffic resumes over
Echo Summit.

Here is the contractor’s Echo Summit schedule.

Here are Echo Summit closure facts.
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